
1

Joellyn Brazile

From: Joellyn Brazile
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 9:40 AM
To: Duke, Barry (barry@creeksidenewhomes.com); dorothy@creeksidenewhomes.com
Cc: Brooke Grace
Subject: TNR155201 Spring Creek Ranch Phase 6A and 6B NOT

Good morning,  
The Division of Water Resources (division) acknowledges receipt of a certified Notice of Termination (NOT) 
on May 28, 2024, for the above-referenced site. After a review of our files, it has been determined that this 
site does not meet the termination requirements as stated in Section 9 of the Construction General Permit 
(CGP). The entire site (Phase 6A and 6B) is not complete and stable and/or is not covered by replacement 
coverage. 
 
When the site meets the requirements for termination (i.e. replacement coverage has been obtained on 
both Phase 6A and 6B), you may re-submit an NOT. Until that time please note that you are liable for 
construction related stormwater discharges from the site under the terms and conditions of the CGP.  
 
Please be advised that a petition for permit appeal may be filed, pursuant to T.C.A. Section 69-3-105, 
subsection (i), by the permit applicant or by any aggrieved person who participated in the public comment 
period or gave testimony at a formal public hearing whose appeal is based upon any of the issues that 
were provided to the commissioner in writing during the public comment period or in testimony at a formal 
public hearing on the permit application. Additionally, for those permits for which the department gives 
public notice of a draft permit, any permit applicant or aggrieved person may base a permit appeal on any 
material change to conditions in the final permit from those in the draft, unless the material change has 
been subject to additional opportunity for public comment. Any petition for permit appeal under this 
subsection (i) shall be filed with the Technical Secretary of the Water Quality, Oil and Gas Board within thirty 
(30) days after public notice of the commissioner's decision to issue or deny the permit. 
 
TDEC has activated a new email address to accept appeals electronically. If you wish to file an appeal, you 
may do so by emailing the appeal and any attachments to TDEC.Appeals@tn.gov. If you file an appeal 
electronically, you do not have to send a paper copy.  If you have questions about your electronic filing, 
you can call (615) 532-0131. Electronic filing is encouraged, but not required. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me.  
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